Republic of the Philippines GPM-035-2

E. Fernandez St., Brgy. Lagao, General Santos City
Telephone No.: 552-3824; Telefax No.: 553-4960
Email Address: 1Ct(D)y

Notice of Postponement No. 3
Series of 2020

September 25, 2020

This notice is to inform the bidder/s the postponement of procurement activities for Project
2020-19: Purchase of One (1) Unit Portable Engine Driven Compressor for Air Scouring,
and Complete with Accessories.

Activity From To

September 30, 2020 October 1, 2020

Pre-bid Conference 01:30pm 01:30pm

Postponement is due to the telecommunications network advisory of emergency maintenance
activity from September 25 — 30, 2020.

For guidance and information of all concerned, further notice/s in connection to this bidding will
be posted to PhilGEPS and GSCWD’s website.

Received by the Bidder:

Date:




